
 

[October 28, 2019] 

 

Dennis A Bloomfield  

Editor-in-Chief 

World Journal of Clinical Cases 

 

Dear Reviewers 
 

I, along with my coauthors, would like to re-submit the attached manuscript titled “In-vitro 

proliferation assay with recycled ascitic cancer cells in malignant pleural mesothelioma” as 

a case report. The manuscript ID is 50783 

 

The manuscript has been carefully rechecked and appropriate changes have been made in 

accordance with the reviewers’ suggestions. The responses to their comments have been prepared 

and herewith.  

 

1. The patient’s surveillance was reported. (line 107 – line 130) 

2. We have added further discussions intensively.(line 176 – line 182, and line 201 – line 206)  

3. ORCID numbers were listed for all authors. 

4. We added figure 4 legend.  

 

We thank you and the reviewers for your thoughtful suggestions and insights, which have 

enriched the manuscript and produced a more balanced and better account of the research. We 

hope that the revised manuscript is now suitable for publication in your journal. 

 

I look forward to your reply. 

 

Sincerely, 

Takashi Anayama  

Department of Surgery II, Kochi Medical School, Kochi University Kohasu Okocho Nankoku 

Kochi 783-8505, Japan  

[+81-88-880-2375] 

[+81-88-880-2376] 

[anayamat@kochi-u.ac.jp] 

 


